
AACA Scholarships Available!!! 

Friends: 
 

One of the main objectives of the AACA has been the promotion of education 
amongst our membership, young members, and the community at large. One of the 
ways we can strengthen our old car hobby and continue its appreciation from one 
generation to the next includes recognizing students through the AACA scholarship 
program. Students who demonstrate academic leadership and/or with an active in-
terest and participation in the antique car hobby would qualify for this program. To 
this end, the AACA has mandated a program to nurture, grow and maintain promis-
ing youth through the implementation of these scholarship programs. Whether their 
interests have been shown through restoration, preservation, touring and/or owner-
ship of antique cars, AACA supports its commitment to qualified candidates with 
several types of $1,500 awards, with privately funded scholarships also awarded 
periodically. All Scholarship awards are presented as part of the AACA Annual Con-
vention in the first quarter of each year in conjunction with the presentation of 
AACA’s national awards. 
 

The deadline for application is December 1, 2024. A PDF version of the scholar-
ship application can be downloaded from the internet by clicking here. Remember, 
for a small investment of time, you may potentially receive one of these awards to 
assist in your educational pursuits! 

 

Please contact me if I can be of any assistance to you or if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Greg Jackson, greg.jackson15@outlook.com, 704-408-6217 

AACA VP Youth Scholarships and Awards 

https://aaca.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/AACA-Scholarship-Program.pdf
mailto:greg.jackson15@outlook.com

